KJCRYSTAL CLEAR

SPECIAL UTILITY DISTRICT

March 11, 2022

NB Dean 32 LLC

Attn: Richard Beach

1341 Winding Way

New Braunfels, Texas 78132

Mr. Beach,

Please be advised that the plans and specifications for Jaro North — Unit 1 and Jaro South —
Unit 1 have been approved by M&S Engineering and Crystal Clear Special Utility District for
construction.

Approved plans are attached.
Kindest regards,
Regina C. Franke ‘

1
General Manager T
regina(@crystalclearsud.org

2370 FM 1979, San Marcos, Texas 78666
(830) 372-1031



